June 10, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb Chairman and Chief Executive officer C-SPAN Suite 650 400 North Capitol Street N.W. Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Thank you very much for taking the time to talk to us Gonzaga seniors. I know time is money, and thank you for giving us some of yours. I know you are a very busy man, and I greatly appreciated the opportunity to hear what you had to say about your life and leadership in it.

Your engaging manner in speech was very refreshing. Many of our speakers were not as well spoken as you. Thus, I learned very much form you, both about C-SPAN and being a leader. I was particularly interested in your struggles with getting the company off the ground, as well as other continuing struggles for money and viewers. You taught me important characteristics of good leaders that I aspire to get.

I plan to get a part-time job over the summer, and hopefully this will be a good opportunity to apply my newly learned skills in leadership. College will be another chance to practice my skills. Hopefully, by the time I reach the business world my leadership will be refined enough to succeed. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

